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Xcel Energy plans to rebuild an 
existing 35.5-mile-long transmission 
line between the Couderay 
Substation in Sawyer County and 
Osprey Substation in Rusk County to 
meet the area’s growing electricity 
needs. The existing line was 
originally constructed in the 1950s. 
The proposed project also consists of 
replacing two-pole wood structures 
with single-pole steel structures.  
 
Representatives from Xcel Energy 
will have detailed maps of the 
rebuild project and specific areas 
where additional right-of-way may 
be needed, as well as photographs 
of existing and proposed pole 
structures. They also will  be 
available to answer your questions 
about the proposed project during 
the open house.  

If you are unable to attend and have 
questions or would like to submit 
a comment, please contact Matt 
McFarlane at 715-737-2434 or 
matthew.j.mcfarlane@xcelenergy.com.

YOU’RE INVITED TO AN

OPEN HOUSE  
ABOUT A TRANSMISSION LINE REBUILD PROJECT

Wednesday, Sept. 14
 4 to 7 p.m.

Ladysmith City Hall
120 Miner Ave. West 

Ladysmith
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